AFN COMPLEX WELCOMES NEW PRESIDENT

Newly Installed Sam Kito Moves Into Anchorage Office

Mr. Sam Kito, newly selected President of the Alaska Federation of Natives, Inc. will be in the offices at AFN on June 16th. It certainly is a pleasure to welcome Sam to AFN. Inc.!!!

Assoc. Meets-

Land Managers

Association met on May 27th and Alaska Tribal Association.

- Regional representatives and problems. The next meeting is some village corporation scheduled for the day before the representatives, Federal/State Alaska Task Force meets in Land Use Planning Commission,

The Land Manager's Alaska Native Foundation, and

is in the process of restructuring. Prior to this refocusing, the its membership and purpose. Association met on land-related There are currently 23 members matters to share ideas and mid-June in Anchorage.